NEAH-KAH-NIE MIDDLE SCHOOL

25111 Hwy. 101 NORTH, ROCKAWAY BEACH, OR 97136
(503) 3552990 - FAX: (503) 355-8514

October 19, 2015

Stockton’s Nehalem Lumber
12895 H St.
Nehalem, OR 97131

Dear Friends at Stockton’s Nehalem Lumber,

Thank you for your kind donation of plywood to use for our “Red Ribbon Week” project. We are grateful for all
that you do for us and our student body.

You may use this letter as a donation receipt for tax purposes.

Sincerely,

Lolargn”

Leo Lawyer
Middle School Principal

Safe Responsible Respectful



